
West Colonial Drive (SR 50) Improvements 

From State Road 429 to East of West Oaks Mall 

Financial ID: 239535-3-52-01 

Marshall Farms Road Detour 

The Lane Construction Corporation (LANE), the contractor for The Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT), will close access to Marshall Farms Road from Colonial Drive (SR 50). 

The closure is needed to better approach the construction of storm drainage and water line 

at the  intersection of Colonial Drive (SR 50) and Marshall Farms Road.  The closure will begin 

Friday, July 10, starting at 7:00 pm, through 6:00 am on Monday, July 13, 2015.  Drivers on: 

 Colonial Drive (SR 50) can access Marshall Farms Road through Maguire Road. 

 Marshall Farms Road  can access Colonial Drive (SR 50) through Maguire Road, then 

right at Marshall Farms Road.  

For questions, issues or concerns, please contact Megan Olivera, Public Involvement Coordinator at 

407-482-7812 or via email at megan.olivera@dot.state.fl.us or www.cflroads.com/239535-3 

SR 50 (W. Colonial Drive) 


